From: registrar

To: ]
Subject: Fw: Letter of Comment ||| I - £5-2017-0049
Date: June 7, 2017 4:34:33 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 6, 2017 3:18 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment -GN

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Thomas Cleverdon

-- Company --

-- Comments --

Strongly object to any increase in Hydro rates. We built a new house 9 years ago with new (energy
Efficient) appliances. Those appliances were replaced with new ones in Aug, 2016. Our hot water is
heated with propane, not electricity, yet we are still paying $350-$450 PER MONTH. We are 2 people in
our 60's and conscientious about turning off lights when we leave rooms. This has got to stop!

-- Attachment --
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